
 

Dear sir, 

 

You are requested to forward the following email draft regarding the 

matter in subject line to all the faculty members of  university. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Greetings of the day! 

 

Technology Enabling Centre (TEC) - Panjab University, Chandigarh aims to 

assess R&D needs of industry, promote innovation in technology, and 

bridge the gap between industry & academia to open avenues for 

collaborative research/innovation on industry needs. To enable the 

developed technologies TEC helps in patenting and 

licensing/commercialization. 

 

So TEC requests you to spare few minutes of your valuable time to share 

the details of your patents to get these to next level. Click on 

following link / scan QR code to fill the details. Kindly fill the form 

multiple times for more than one invention. 

 

https://forms.gle/KWA7jgoqvxgeURfo6 

 

Seeking your response and all the best! 

 

-- 

      Coordinator, Technology Enabling Center (TEC)- Panjab University, 

Chandigarh 

 

          Prof. Manu Sharma 

          Mechanical Engg., UIET 

          Ph: 988-850-9778 

          email: manu@pu.ac.in 
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